
 

A/75583458.1  

Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
jean.kiddoo@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 

June 4, 2013 

Via E-Filing 

David Danner, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Docket No. UT-130458 
Notification of TNCI Operating Company LLC (“TNCI-OpCo”) and Trans 
National Communications International, Inc. (Debtor-In-Possession) 
(“TNCI-DIP”) Regarding the Acquisition by TNCI-OpCo of the Customers 
and Certain Assets of TNCI-DIP  

 NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

On behalf of TNCI Operating Company LLC (“TNCI-OpCo”) and Trans National 
Communications International, Inc. (Debtor-In-Possession) (“TNCI-DIP”) (together, the 
“Parties”), this letter notifies the Commission that on April 30, 2013, TNCI-OpCo 
completed the acquisition of the Washington customers (including the customers’ 
contracts) and assets of TNCI-DIP as described in the Parties’ above-referenced letter.  
Since it no longer provides telecommunications services in Washington, TNCI-DIP will 
separately file a Request for Cancellation of Registration. 

We would appreciate it if you would acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing.  
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Jean L. Kiddo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for TNCI Operating Company LLC 

 

 


